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April 9, 2020 

To: Market Surveillance Administrator, Market Participants and Other Interested Parties 
(“Stakeholders”) 

Re: Stakeholder Comments on Letter of Notice Proposed Amended Section 305.1 of the 
ISO rules, Energy Emergency Alerts (“Section 305.1”) 

Pursuant to Section 6.3 of Alberta Utilities Commission Rule 017, Procedures and Process for Development of 
ISO Rules and Filing of ISO Rules with the Alberta Utilities Commission, this letter serves as notification that 
the AESO did not receive any written comments from Stakeholders in response to its February 27, 2020 Letter 
of Notice for Development.  

Thank you to all Stakeholders who have participated in the ISO rules development process.  

Sincerely,  

Melissa Mitchell-Moisson 

Melissa Mitchell-Moisson 
Regulatory Administrator 
Legal & Regulatory Affairs 
rules_comments@aeso.ca  
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